

Stewartstown Area Senior Center Inc.

Erin Faw; Director October 2025

Dear Friends.

As we step into the colorful month of October, I can't help but reflect on how much we've already accomplished together this year. September was full of energy, and I want to thank each of you for your ongoing support and participation. Whether it's attending programs, lending a helping hand, or simply sharing a smile, you make our center the warm and welcoming place it is.

October is always a special time at the Stewartstown Area Senior Center. The air is crisp, the leaves are turning, and our calendar is filled with opportunities to gather, learn, and celebrate. I encourage you to check out our events and activities this month—there's something for everyone, from health and wellness programs to social events that bring us all closer together.

I also want to take a moment to thank our volunteers and staff for their dedication. Your efforts ensure that our members not only feel supported but also have a wide variety of meaningful experiences to enjoy. Together, we continue to build a community that values friendship, respect, and belonging.

As the holiday season approaches, let's take this month to enjoy the beauty around us, stay active, and support one another. I look forward to seeing many of you at the center and sharing in the joy that October brings.

Warm Regards, Erin